
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 4th April 2025 
 

Another term done 

And just like that we have completed another term. The children have made so much progress this 

term, we are so proud of them. We cannot wait for the Summer term – we learn all about Brazil, 

present our first class assembly and spend time looking back at when we were babies! 
 

Postcards 

This week, we have written and posted a postcard home. We drew a picture of an animal we saw at the 

zoo and wrote about our trip. On Thursday, we walked to the post box on Wychnor and posted our 

very own post cards. Please keep an eye out for the postcards coming through your letter box. Please 

feel free to email a photo of your child with their postcard at home. s.grainger@harris.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Subtracting 2 

This week, we have had a go at taking away/subtracting 2. The children read number sentences and 

used cubes to find the answer. We then had a go at writing the number sentences and using cubes to 

find the answer.   
 

Summer is Coming 

As the weather begins to get warmer, please ensure your child has a named sun hat and water bottle in 

school each day. If your child has a packed lunch, it is recommended you use a cold pack to keep the 

food cool throughout the day. Please apply sun cream in the morning before school – preferably a long 

lasting sun cream. If you wish, your child has the option to apply more sun cream at lunch time, 

supervised by an adult  – they must be able to apply the sun cream  independently.  
 

All About EYFS 

This week sees our final instalment of the age-related expectations in EYFS. This week’s focus: 

Expressive Art and Design. Next half term, we will share information on ‘How you can help me with my 

learning.’ 
 

We hope you have a lovely Easter break, The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 
●Please note Show and Tell has changed to 

THURSDAYS – one small item. 

●Library book changing day – Monday 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday - Zebras  

Parrots - Tuesday 

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

●Please pre-order your child’s school dinner. 

 

 

 

  

Star Awards 

Hattie & Gracie 

 

Writer of the Week 

Lara 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

mailto:s.grainger@harris.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571


 

 

 



 

 

 


